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AmCham Mongolia plants 200 trees at the  

National Garden Park during Service Day 2022  

 

 

ULAANBAATAR, Mongolia - American Chamber of Commerce in Mongolia (AmCham Mongolia) 

On the morning of May 14, 2022, 80 members representing member organizations and sponsoring 

companies planted 100 maple trees and 100 crabapple trees in the National Garden Park in accordance 

to the technical specifications and handed over to the garden technicians.  

The event was organized by AmCham Mongolia's Corporate Social Responsibility Committee (CSR 

Committee) with the help of our sponsors, including Faro Foundation, Monpolymet Group, MSM 

Group, and Thiess. Thank you for your dedication and support in making our community greener and 

preserving the environment. 

The technicians of the National Garden Park will provide care and maintenance of the new trees for 36 

months (or three years) from the date of planting the maple and crabapple saplings; this period is critical 

for the future growth and strength of the individual trees. We are pleased to inform our members that 

the trees are safe and that our initiative was well received. 

Thank you to all the members and sponsors who supported us, and continue protecting our 

environment and earth. 

 

About AmCham Mongolia 

The American Chamber of Commerce (AmCham) in Mongolia is an independent membership-driven 

organization that seeks to build, strengthen, and protect business between the United States and 

Mongolia, and actively promote Mongolia as a destination for American investment. AmCham 

Mongolia is accredited by the U.S. Chamber of Commerce as its official affiliate in Mongolia. Based in 

Washington, D.C., the U.S. Chamber of Commerce is the largest federation in the world, with over 3 

million members. 


